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The Student Senate 

®et on Monday, Feb. 4 
in the library audi
torium for the first 
time this semester.
The meeting resulted 
in many important re
quests and recommend
ations to be serious
ly considered throug
hout the next few 
'^eeks.

The Senate's first 
proposal deals with 
the idea of restruct
uring mini-mester 
Payments. The Senate 
Points out that the 
Present system in 
which only $25 is re
funded to a student 
who does not attend 
®ini-mester is an act 

bad faith. There
fore, the Senate rec
ommends that, as of 
■Inne 1, 1974, the 
Method of payment for 
hhe short term be one 
that is separate from 
that of the Fall and 
Spring semester pay- 
t^ents. Fur thermore, 
the Senate proposes 
that the payment for 
short-term expenses 
tot be required of 
those students who 
ohoese not to attend 
the short term.

Another item which 
'^^11 raise some con
troversy in the fol
lowing weeks is the 
Proposal to eliminate 

discrimination at 
^trs Hill College.

SENATE 
POSTS

The Judicial Coun- 
"^tl announced Monday, 
^®h>. 4, to the S.G.A. 
®®nate that it would
be receiving applications from interested 
students to fill four 
'Vacancies on the Stu- 
hent Court. These 
“Openings have result- 

from the December 
Staduations of mem- 
®ts of the Court. 
Applications, a- 

^^ilable in either 
Student Govern- t*®nt office or in the 

Student Development 
^ffice, must be re
turned to the S.G.A. 
^ffice not later than 
•OO p.m. in the 3rd 
loor conference room 

th the College Union.
A spokesman for the Judicial Council 

®^id that two Justic- 
will be chosen to

Riddle
The justification for
this proposal tomes
from the "Education
Amendments Act of
1972. ^The third proposal
that is sponsored by 
'Freshman president 
Steve Yacobi, involv
es off-campus housing 
regulations. Present 
housing regulations 
limit those who are: 
married, veterans of 
120 days of military 
duty, living at home 
with their parents or 
guardians, or 21 
years of age or old
er . The proposal 
recommends that ex
isting housing regu
lations be updated 
and modified to allow 
junior and senior men 
and women, regardless 
of marital status, 
military experience, 
or age the option of 
selecting either on- 
campus or off-campus 
living experiences. 
Though this proposal 
has been referred to 
legislative review, 
it is expected to be 
approved by the sen
ate in the near fu
ture .

In other business, 
David Gasperson was 
appointed Chief Just
ice to fill the va
cancy created in that 
position when Rick 
West withdrew from 
school.'

NEEDS
FILLED
fill terms expiring

The S.G.A. Senate 
announced at its mee
ting Monday, February 
4, that students de
siring to serve on a 
college committee
should secure an app
lication from either 
the S.G.A. or Student 
Development office. 
These applications 
should be returned to 
the S.G.A. office not 
later than 5:00 p.m., 
February 15.

Two students each 
will serve on the 
Curriculum, Religi
ous Life, Traffic, 
Athletics, Plans and 
Policies, and Library 
committees. Five
students are members 
of the Visiting Art
ists and Lecturers 
committee.

MISS LAUREL 1973-74

Sandu Durham was 
crowned Miss Laurel 
for 1974 at the *74 
Miss Laurel Pageant 
held here in Moore 
Auditorium on Wed
nesday night. The 
annual event was 
sponsored hy Phi Mu 
Alpha fraternity and 
the Mars Hill year
hook ^ Laurel.(Photo 
by Doug Stevens)

FRENCH 
PERFORM in

ORGANIST TO 
MOORE on MONDAY

Rene Saorgin, 
world renown organ
ist, will present a 
recital Monday, Feb
ruary 11, in Moore 
Audi tor iim. The per
formance is scheduled 
to begin at 8 p.m. A 
native of Cannes, 
France, Saorgin com
pleted his early stu
dies of music at the 
Conservatory of Nice 
where he was unani
mously voted recipi
ent of the highest a- 
ward in organ perfor
mance .

He continued his 
education at the Con
servatory of Paris 
where he studied with 
Maurice Durufle, Gas
ton Litaize, and Noel 
Gallon. He also re
ceived highest honors 
there. In 1953, he 
received a degree 
from the Academy of 
Sienna which was un
der the direction of 
Fernado Germani.

He was the only 
candidate to repre
sent France at- the 
Coucours Internation
al d'orgue at Gand in 
1958 where he won the 
Primier Grand Prix 
International J. S. 
Bach. His first ap
pointment was to the 
post of organist ti- 
tulaire of the great 
organ in the Church 
of St. Jean-Baptiste

this spring, and two 
Justices will be cho
sen to occupy seats 
until the selection 
of the new Just
ices next fall.

and professor of or
gan at the National 
Conservatory at Nice.

Director for three 
years of the Conser
vatory of Music of 
Ajaccio, Corsica, 
Saorgin is President- 
Founder of the Asso
ciation des Amis de 
1'orgue of Nice, pro
fessor of organ at 
the International 
Summer Academy for 
Organist's in Haarlem, 
Holland, and a member 
of the High Commis
sion on Historic Mon

uments with the Min
istry of Cultural Af
fairs .

Saorgin is a spe
cialist in the organ 
music of the 18th 
century and particu
larly of the North 
European and Italian 
schools. His program 
at Mars Hill will in
clude selections by 
deGrigny, Marchand, 
Buxtehude, Bach, and 
Franck. There is no 
charge and the public 
is invited.

WDrdsworth 
readings atWW

The Great Grandson 
of William Wordsworth 
will be reading to 
the public, many se
lections of his great 
grandfathers works on 
February 22 at Warren 
Wilson College. All 
students interested

in going may sign up 
for transportation 
with Mrs. Lucille 
Godwin or Dr. Joe 
Schubert in Cornwell 
Hall. Please sign up 
by Monday, Feb. 11 if 
you want transporta
tion.

VALENTINE 
DANCE TONIGHT

by Jon Riddle 
The Freshman and 

Sophomore classes are 
jointly sponsoring a 
Valentine's dance to 
be held Friday night, 
February 8th. The 
dance will be held in 
McConnell from 8:00 
untill 12:30 p.m. 
Featured will be the 
band "Tomorrow" from

Liberty, South Caro
lina . Though the 
group plays the hits 
of today, they spe
cialize in playing 
their own original 
music. It is recom
mended that girls 
wear long dresses and 
guys wear coats and 
ties.


